South Coast Fire Protection District

P.O. Box 334  Gualala, CA 95445

Mendocino County

June 3, 2019 FEB 11 2020

Mendocino County Planning and Building Services Planning & Building Services
860 N. Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482

RE:  TeleSpan Communications, LLC Proposed Wireless Collocation, Located on APN: 145-070-01

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as an expression of support by the South Coast Fire Protection District
(“SCFPD”) for Mendocino County’s approval of the wireless collocation facility proposed by TeleSpan
Communications, LLC located on Assessor’s Parcel Number 145-070-01 in Mendocino County (the
“Project™).

This installation promises to vastly improve emergency communications capability to First Responders;
along with providing voice, data, and mobile communications to the town of Gualala and the surrounding
area, and for a several mile portion of Highway 1, all of which is not served, or is underserved, today.

If you have any questions, or would like to discuss our interest in seeing this site approved, please contact
me at (707) 884-4700.

Gregg Warner
Fire Chief



